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Other U.S. Nuclear Waste

Technical Review Board Correspondence


•	 Letter from Harry W. Swainston to Michael L. Corradini; October 27, 2003. 
Subject: Transmittal of “Review of the Report ‘Thermochronological Evolution of Calcite Formation 
at the Potential Yucca Mountain Repository Site, Nevada’” 

•	 Letter from Michael L. Corradini to Harry W. Swainston; December 8, 2003. 
Subject: Acknowledgement of letter 

•	 Letter from Robert R. Loux, Executive Director, Nevada Agency for Nuclear Projects to 
Michael L. Corradini; November 25, 2003. 
Subject: Internal criticality risk at Yucca Mountain 

•	 Letter from Michael L. Corradini to Robert R. Loux; December 8, 2003. 
Subject: Acknowledgement of letter 
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NWTRB 2003 Report to The U.S. Congress and The Secretary of Energy 
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NWTRB 2003 Report to The U.S. Congress and The Secretary of Energy 
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UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR WASTE TECHNICAL REVIEW BOARD 
2300 Clarendon Boulevard, Suite 1300 

Arlington, VA 22201 

December 8, 2003 

Harry W. Swainston, Esq. 

Attorney At Law 

4040 Hobart Rd. 

Carson City, Nevada 89703 

Dear Mr. Swainston: 

Thank you for your letter of October 27, 3003 and the accompanying report by Drs. Yuri 

V. Dublyansky and Sergey Z. Smirnov entitled Review of the Report: “Thermochronological 

Evolution of Calcite Formation at the Potential Yucca Mountain Repository Site, Nevada.”  We 

do appreciate your direct transmittal of this report to all of our Board members.  In your letter 

you requested that we carefully consider the Dublyansky and Smirnov report and take 

appropriate action. Based on input from its members, the Board will decide on an appropriate 

course of action. 

Thank you again for transmitting copies of the report. 

Sincerely, 

Michael L. Corradini 

Chairman 
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Arlington, VA 22201

December 8, 2003 
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